
“You Said, We Did”
Parent Advisory Forum - 26th June 2025

You Said We Did

A member noted that mid year admissions do not received the 

same transition support 

We agreed that we would do bespoke tours to ease transition for 

these pupils

A member noted that parents as well as pupils also struggle with 

transition from primary to secondary 

We said we would consider a number of parent engagement 

sessions to be scheduled to build familiarity with school and its 

routines. 

A member requested further information on pastoral support from 

Year 11 to 6th Form 

The school will provide and signpost a pastoral support menu for 

pupils to access in 6th form should they feel they need additional 

guidance.  
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